
 
Thank you to everyone who has made a donation of any kind to our home!  
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Coming Events 
 

Mother’s Day Tea 
Sunday, May 11th  

2:00-4:00 
 

Toonie Bar! 
Every second Friday! 

May 9 and May 23 
 

EOL Beef-on-a Bun and 
Pie Sale! 

May 24th  Garage Sale 
Weekend 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

A huge THANK YOU to our faithful 
volunteers!                

The residents and the staff 
appreciate you so much for filling 
our home with joy and laughter! 
Please contact EOL if you would 
like to share your time or talents 
with us! 

 

 

Eatonia Oasis Living Newsletter 
 April 2025 

April has come and gone so quickly!  It looks 
like Spring is here!  
We had a busy month at EOL.  Heather and 
Bryan entertained us with their musical 
talents.  Always a favorite!  Darlene was here 
to play a card game. Rhonda and Becky were 
in to do some baking with a few of our ladies.  
Bingo callers this month were Sharon and 
Craig.  The jackpots must be getting big, as 
there is always a good turnout. 
A group of residents attended the Dessert 
Theatre along with volunteers Linda, Amy 
and Brandi.   Thank you to the Eatonia 
District Health Foundation for providing use 
of the Handi-van and to Duane for driving!  A 
good time was had by all! 
Exercises this month were led by Amanda, 
Lynne, Janine and Addy.  We are so grateful 
to have these ladies while we are searching 
for our next Activity Director.  Residents Gail 
and Lorna also led them, along with Brandi.  
Not too many days were missed! Staff also 
helped with activities! Manicures, games, 
painting.  Thank you, all! 
Gail, Monica and Cannida were in to do a 
Spring Craft with us!  They turned out very 
nice! Kirsten and Cloe were back to make 
bird feeders! Becoming an Annual Tradition! 
We have them hung and are enjoying 
watching the birds.  Amy’s Playschool joined 
us to color eggs.  Always nice to see the little 
ones!  If we could only bottle up their energy! 
Well, that’s all we got! Be sure to follow our 
facebook page for more! 
https://www.facebook.com/eatoniaoasisliving 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                             EOL (306)-967-2447 

eol@sasktel.net 

Mother’s Day Raffle!! 
Grand Prize:  Bountiful Basket donated 

by friends of EOL 
2nd Prize:  Hanging Basket and $100 
Eatonia Chamber Bucks donated by 
Brandi, Cora and Eatonia Agencies 

3rd Prize: $100 Leader Bucks donated by 
Fred’s Autobody  

(John &Charlene Cocks) 
If you would like some tickets and/or 
would like to donate to the Basket, 
please contact Brandi at 306-967-
2447 or 306-774-3955. 
 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all who provide 
church services at EOL.   
A spiritual component included 
in  the residents’ care is very 
important and appreciated by all. 

 
 

Wanted!! 

Pies!! 

For the EOL Board of Directors  

Beef on a bun 

And  

Pie sale!! 

Garage Sale Day—May 24th 
Contact Vicki Oomen at 

306.460.9380 for more details! 
 

 


